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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 9:29 AM

To: JJThelen@SandCompanies.com

Subject: 370 University Ave W appeal

Hello Mr. Thelen, 

 

This is to confirm that you did not attend yesterday’s hearing.  The inspector noted that the project is not done 

so the hearing officer is not going to waive the vacant building fee.  She will recommend approval of the whole 

amount.  If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the public hearing  tonight at 5:30 p.m. in Rm 300 City 

Hall. 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


